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Hoping this warm wish
will be one more small happiness
in a holiday filled with many.
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Dear Family and Friends, December 2022

Hope you are all doing well. 1 am okay. There are a lot of changes, but I'm trying to
struggle through them.

| had the deep brain stimulator put in and it has really helped my essential tremors. |
had what | call side effects. It was very hard to walk, get up from a chair or toilet, and some
speech problems. My lovely daughter-in-law (Dynell) came and stayed with me for almost three
weeks. She cooked, cleaned, and was my nurse. What a woman! | can’t thank her enough!

I moved over to Littleton, CO in September. It's a suburb of Denver, next to the
mountains. It is very close to my son Brian, which is very convenient, as | see them quite
frequently. | bought a ranch style home, which is quite a bit smaller. Itis in an area called Grant
Ranch and was built in 1998. This area is nice with g lot of trees and a small yard. Yea! It has
a two car garage and | miss my three car garage.

My two grandsons’ are doing incredibly well in school and the best part is, | get to see
them almost every week. Collinis 19 % and a sophomore at Metro State University of Denver
for cybersecurity. Colby is 18 and a senior in high school, but is also doing concurrent
enrollment at Metro State University of Denver. He thinks he wants to go into something with
environmental sciences. My son, Brian was offered a job back at a company he worked at for
almost 11 years. He is back with them as their Corporate Compliance Director. His wife, Dynell,
is still enjoying being a long term substitute teacher.

My daughter, Sandy and her husband, Brad, moved to Greeley, CO (North of Denver)
and have been enjoying it up there. Especially since she found a position very close by, so she
is not driving back-n-forth to Denver. Brad is still a firefighter down in the Denver area.

| continue to quilt in my spare time. Currently making a quilt for Firehouse Quilts, who
then donates the quilts to hospitals, nursing homes, shelters, etc.

Lastly, | wanted to make sure everyone has my new contact info. My cell phone is still
the same: 970-274-2604. My home is now 303-347-3079. My email address is still
keithmarge@gmail.com My home address is: 5823 $. Gray St, Littleton, CO 80123-0827

Merry Christmas!
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